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I still have very grave concerns regarding the enormous impact the proposed Rampion 2 project is going to have
on the traffic flows on the A272 and the adjoining narrow lanes such as Kent Street and Picts Lane.The A272
must be one of the busiest roads in Sussex with long tail backs during the morning and evening busy periods
with traffic backing up eastbound from Cowfold to past the Oakendean Industrial Site entrance.The huge
number of HGVs and LGVs planned by Rampion2 could result in total grid lock.The seems to be little
appreciation or understanding of these issues by Rampion2 or as I suspect the are simply trying to down play
it.The Rampion 2 project were it to be approved may not start for another four years yet we could see quite
significant increases in traffic volumes during that time.There is the prospect of 2000 more houses between
Sayers Common and Albourne and the now ongoing Northern Arc Burgess Hill housing development,another
3000 houses.More houses generate more traffic.In order for these concerns to be fully considered a very
detailed independently commissioned traffic survey report should take place.Not one sponsored by Rampion2
or by WSCC.
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John Hughes
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